
Mrs. Rebeca Szecht an 
57 V1e Street est 
reen ic1, Connecticut 06830 

Dear rs. Sz chtman: 

June 27~ 1979 

e ar d eply appreciative of your tho ghtfulness and eneros1ty 
in donatin cooy o the Ne\~ Testament, printed in ew York City in 
1 62, in the Armenian lan ua e, through . r. and trs. U rry leshian. 

This early copy o there Testament will beach rishe addition 
to our thedr 1 useu where it ay be seen by all interest d persons. 

It fs our underst<nding that this book is valued at a n1mum of 
$600.00 (s1x hundred d llars), but it is uorth much more to s. 

e are most rat ul. 

Pra erfull 

Archbisho Torkom ~ anoogfan 
rimate 

The New Testament and a copy of this letter was handed 
to the Very Reverend Father Khajag Barsamian on July 
ll, 1979 to be displ ayed in the Cathedral Museum. 


